
THE PREUSS SCHOOL
UC SAN DIEGO

NOVEMBER 7,  2023WEEK 14

Happy Tuesday, Scholars! Remember the Preuss Way
is Kindness, Respect, and Excellence. Have a great day!

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

QUOTE OF THE DAY:

SAT WORD:

“Change will not come if we wait for some other person or some other time. We are
the ones we’ve been waiting for. We are the change that we seek.” 
– Barack Obama

mercurial(adj): liable to sudden unpredictable change

Please remember to pick up your trash before leaving the lunch tables after eating 
Personal athletic equipment are no longer allowed on campus. 

First offense: items will be taken away and not returned until the end of the school day. 
Second offense: Items will be taken and not returned. All students must come to school in
dress code. 

Preuss polo must be worn. No jeans or sweats may be worn. -
Airpods and headphones should be put away and removed before entering campus until after
school. They may not be worn on campus during the school day.

https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/malleable
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/malleable


The Preuss Insider
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ER Please take a moment to learn about the
MTS “See Something, Say Something”
information. Click the MTS icon to read!
If you need assistance when riding the
trolley, you can text 619-318-1338 or call
MTS dispatch at 619-595-4960. Put
these important numbers in your phone
so you have them available anytime you
ride the trolley.

https://www.sdmts.com/rider-info/rider-insider/see-something-say-something


*Distribution dates in orange

FEEDING SD

College Rep Visits

High schoolers! Our last
college rep visit is
Thursday, November
9th from 12-1pm! Sign
up with Ms. Bandy to
hear from a Cal Poly
SLO rep!

EHS Student of the Month

Sofia Najera
Caleb Salas
Sofia Flannery
Kristjan McPherson
Jolie Lam
Andre Yeargin
Christine Agoh
Mohamed Yusuf
Christopher Santiago
Rodrigo Hernandez 

Congratulations to our EHS Students of the month!
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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENTS
Tsu-NAMI
TSU-NAMI meets every
Tuesday, after school (4-5
pm) in Ms. V’s room A201!

Hello everyone! TSU-NAMI
will be leading a stress ball-
making activity during high
school and middle school
lunch on Thursday,
November 9th! You can take
these stress balls and use
them during moments of
anxiety or to relax. It will be
fun!

Book Club
The Preuss Book Club is a
community where students
can enrich their knowledge
and create a passion for
books. We meet on Mondays
at lunch in E101 and all high
school students are welcome!

Are you looking for
community service hours and
ways to give back to your
community? Look no further
because we can help you with
that. Meet us during LUNCH
every TUESDAY in Room
D201 to get involved! 

Interact Club

Dance Club
Are you interested in learning
how to dance? Join us every
Monday and Thursday
afterschool in Room T102.
We will learn different styles
spanning from Hip Hop to
Contemporary. Everyone is
welcome!

Volleyball Club Meets every
Friday from 4-5 in front of
B103! Meet us there! 

Volleyball Club

Volleyball Club Meets every
Friday from 4-5 in front of
B103! Meet us there! 

Multicultural Club

GSA stands for Gender and
Sexualities Alliance and aims to
create a safe space for LGBTQ+
students and their allies to
share and learn ways to be
more inclusive and open
minded. Come and learn about
a potential new GSA Club for
middle school students this
Thursday, 11/9/23 in A101
during Middle School Lunch.

GSA Club



Celebrating

NATIVE AMERICAN
HERITAGE MONTH

During World War I, the Choctaw language was used in the transmission of secret
tactical messages. It was instrumental in a successful surprise attack against the
Germans. In retaliation, Germany and Japan sent students to the United States

after World War I to study Native American languages and cultures, such as
Cherokee, Choctaw, and Comanche. Because of this, many members of the U.S.

military services were uneasy about continuing to use Code Talkers during World
War II. They were afraid the code would be easily cracked, but that was before

they learned about the complexity of Navajo. The first 29 recruited Navajos (one
dropped out) arrived at Camp Elliott near San Diego in May 1942. One of the first

tasks for these recruits was to develop a Navajo code. The Navajo language
seemed to be the perfect option as a code because it is not written and very few

people who aren’t of Navajo origin can speak it. The Navajo recruits began
developing the code by taking words from their language and applying to them to
implements of war. For example, the names of different birds were used to stand
for different kinds of planes. The initial code consisted of 211 vocabulary terms,
which expanded to 411 over the course of the war. The hard work of the Navajo

Code Talkers was not recognized until after the declassification of the operation in
1968. President Ronald Reagan gave the Code Talkers a Certificate of Recognition

and declared August 14 “Navajo Code Talkers Day” in 1982.
In 2000, President Bill Clinton signed a law which awarded the Congressional

Gold Medal to the original 29 Code Talkers.

Fact of the day: 


